
Follow-Up on Our Recent Critical Thinking 

Discussion 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up on our recent 

discussion held on [Date] regarding critical thinking in the context of library resources. 

It was enlightening to share perspectives and ideas on how we can enhance our critical thinking 

skills through effective use of library services. I appreciated your input on [specific point 

discussed] and found the resources you recommended to be particularly valuable. 

As we continue this dialogue, I would love to hear more about your thoughts on [specific topic or 

question]. Additionally, if there are any further resources or readings you believe would enrich 

our discussion, please feel free to share. 

Thank you once again for your insights and collaboration. I look forward to our next 

conversation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


